Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:03 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Ben.Summersett@ghd.com

Subject: Case #R0O0000427; Chevron 90076 4265 Foothill Blvd, Oakland Vapor Sampling event

Good Morning,
I’'m emailing to give you an update on this project. Due to the air quality and the rain, the vapor and ambient air
sampling event has been rescheduled for December 4.

Additionally,  am moving on from GHD, so Ben Summerset will be taking over as the GHD Project Manager on this
project. He will keep you updated on the sampling schedule (if rain forces the date to be postponed again). Please
direct all future correspondences to him.

Ben Summerset

T:916 865 0927

E: ben.summersett@ghd.com

943 Reserve Drive Roseville CA 95678 USA

Thank you,
Kiersten

Kiersten Hoey
Project Manager

GHD

Proudly employee owned

T: +1 510 420 3347 | M: +01 510 504 3013 | E: kiersten.hoey@ghd.com
5900 Hollis Street Suite A Emeryville CA 94608 USA | www.ghd.com

We are excited to announce that our Emeryville office will be moving to a new location on November 12, 2018.
The new office will be located at: 6001 Shellmound Street, Suite 850, Emeryville, California 94608.
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